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When: Tues, January 14, 2020 at 7pm  •  Where: Council Chambers, City Hall, 100 Newport Dr., Port Moody, B.C.

Port Moody Council is holding a Public Hearing to consider the following proposed bylaw (Bylaw No. 3221): 

1. Location: 804 Alderside Road (Rezoning Application #6700-20-193)

Applicant: CityState Consulting Group

Purpose: CityState Consulting Group has applied to the City to rezone the existing property at 
804 Alderside Road from North Shore Single Detached Residential (RS3) Zone to Comprehensive 
Development 78 (CD78) Zone. 

Get in touch!
How do I get more information?

Ask questions and review the application 
at the Planning Division counter on the 

2nd floor of City Hall, 100 Newport Drive,  
Port Moody, B.C. between 8:30am and 5pm, 
Monday to Friday, or at portmoody.ca/publichearing 
after January 6, 2020. You can also contact us at 
planning@portmoody.ca or 604.469.4540.

How can I provide input? 

1. If you believe your property is affected  
by this rezoning application, comment 
directly to Council on January 14, 2020. 

2. You can also send a submission in writing before  
12 noon on January 14, 2020 by emailing  
clerks@portmoody.ca or faxing 604.469.4550.

André Boel, MCIP, RPP 

General Manager of Planning and Development
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